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LOOKING AHEAD  
  Daily Office Monday – Wednesday, Friday & Saturday 8am & 5.30pm 
  Tuesdays 8.00am & 4.30 
 

  Sunday 8 April 10am   Mass for Easter 2 

Sunday 15 April 10am   Mass for Easter 3 

Sunday 15 April 10am  APCM (after the service) 
Tuesday 17 April 11-4pm  Tuesday Sale 
Friday 20 April 9.30-11am  Little Lights 
Sunday 22 April 10am   Mass for Easter 4 
Tuesday 24 April 11-4pm  Tuesday Sale 
Friday 27 April 9.30-11am  Little Lights 

Saturday 28 April 12-2pm  Jumble Sale 
Sunday 29 April 10am   Mass for Easter 5 & Dedication of the Church 
Tuesday 1 May 11-4pm  Tuesday Sale 
Friday 4 May 9.30-11am  Little Lights 
Sunday 6 May 10am   Mass for Easter 6 
Sunday 6 May 7pm   Young People’s Service 

Tuesday 8 May 11-4pm  Tuesday Sale 
Wednesday 9 May 7pm   SCP Mass and Chapter Meeting 
Thursday 10 May 7pm   Mass for the Ascension 
Sunday 13 May 10am   Mass for Easter 7 
Tuesday 15 May 11-4pm  Tuesday Sale 
Friday 18 May 9.30-11am  Little Lights 

Sunday 20 May 10am   Mass for Pentecost 
Tuesday 22 May 11-4pm  Tuesday Sale 
Friday 25 May 9.30-11am  Little Lights 
Sunday 27 May 10am   Mass for Trinity Sunday 
Tuesday 29 May 11-4pm  Tuesday Sale 
Sunday 3 June 10am   Mass for Trinity 1 

Sunday 6 May 7pm   Young People’s Service 
Tuesday 5  June11-4pm  Tuesday Sale 
Friday 8 June 9.30-11am  Little Lights 
 

 
 

Winner of ‘The UK's Best Modern Churches’ award November 2013 

Next Sunday: 15th April 2018 
Mass for 3rd Sunday of Easter  

Hymns: 503   222    405    24 
Acts 3:12-19 Julian   1 John 3:1-7   Cathy   

Psalm 4        Gospel Luke 24:26-48 
 Intercessions: Arthur 

Chalice:  Nikki    Sidespeople:  Arthur & Jennea 

Vicar   Mother Bernadette Hegarty 020 3774 6833 
Churchwarden:  Julian Bream   07818 048048 

Churchwarden:  Safia Dimsdale 
 

DONATIONS gratefully received for our building fund by 
cheque payable to St Paul's, Bow Common, Gift Aided where 

possible 
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THE PARISH OF 
ST. PAUL WITH ST. LUKE    

 BOW COMMON   

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Sunday 8th April 2018 
 

Mass for 2nd Sunday of Easter 
 

Hymns: 503   222    405    24 
 

Acts 4:32-35 Safia   1 John 1:1-2:2   Joana   
 

Psalm 133        Gospel John: 20:19-end 
 

 Intercessions: Julian 

Chalice:  Julian    Sidespeople:  Hendrika & Safia 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR:  
Edmond Brien, William Jarvis, Naomi Harris, Esther Christian, Margaret 

Diss, John Christian, Rachel Christian, Isobel Coates, Ray Williams, Charlie 
Berry, Dawn Smith, Sharni Josephine, Nojahan Hamid, Mark Emmerson, 

Jane Keefe, Audrey Mameli, Blesie Smith, Kenneth Lambert,  
Joseph Agatha, Mary McKenzie, Troy Fellows, Simon Gordon Clark,  Caroline Smith, 

Amber Colllins, Robert Partridge, May McClymont, Winnie Hegarty-Pegden 
 

For our link church of Santa Monica, Maputo in Mozambique 
For our church School – St Paul with St Luke 

 

April Year’s Mind: Fr. Michael Peat, Henry Marling 
R.I.P.:  Michaela Boor 
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Alleluia Christ is Risen! He is Risen indeed.  Alleluia! 
 

Today we celebrate the Second Sunday of Easter.  Having journeyed 
through Lent and Holy Week, experienced the sorrow of Good Friday 
and the joy of Easter Day, we are now in Eastertide which continues 
until Pentecost.   

We welcome Sr. Elizabeth as our preacher. 
 

 

A Special Invitation to Celebrate our New Step 

Participants: Nikki (Group Pastor), Debbie (Assistant Group Pastor) 

Jeanette, Cathy and Iyabode.   
 

We are warmly invited to the New Step Celebration Service on Sunday 
10th June, 4pm. +Adrian has kindly agreed to preside.   
 

This will take place at All Saints Poplar, Newby Place, Poplar, E14 
OFZ.   
 

We very much look forward to celebrating the achievements of the New 
Step Bow & Poplar Group.  All very welcome: children, clergy, parents, 
partners, friends and family.    
 
 

APCM:  Please collect your APCM pack from the back of 
church today if you haven’t already done so. It is in an 

envelope with your name on it.  Inside the pack you will find a copy of 
our annual report, agenda and letter. 

 

 

Our next Saturday (Jumble) Sale will be held on Saturday 28 

April 2018 from 12-2pm.   
 

We need volunteers to staff the stalls on the day so if you can spare a 
couple of hours, then let Toni or Mthr. Bernadette know. 
 

Pop Up Art Show at St Paul’s Bow Common 

18-20 April 2018 from 12pm-4pm. 
 

We are looking forward to supporting our young artists 
with their first year exhibition.  Many of you will 
remember Tegan in her younger years at St Paul’s.  Do 
come along and support this event. 
 

 

 

 
 

Wishing Arthur and Jennea a very happy first 

wedding  anniversary. Both attended the Wedding 

Course last year led by Mthr. Bernadette and Rev. 

James Hughesdon.   
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ONE WEEK TO GO! 
APCM NEXT Sunday 15 April 2018 (after our service) 
 

Being on St Paul’s PCC 
 

The PCC exists to support the minister in the mission and ministry of 
the church.  Being on the PCC is about sharing in the leadership of the 
church.  It is both a responsibility and a privilege to serve in this way.   
 

Nominations forms for the election of 2 church wardens, 3 members of 
the PCC are out at the back of church.  On the three-yearly cycle, 
Iyabode, Ayo and Sally stand down (they may be proposed again for 
another three years).   
 

Deanery Synod Reps, like PCC members are elected for a three-year 
period and are ex officio members of the PCC. If you haven’t served on 
the PCC before, now is the time to give it due prayer and consideration.  
 

Please note: Only members of the Electoral Roll can stand for PCC or 
propose another. 
 
 
 
 

There was 

a good 
turn-out 
outside 
the 
London 

Muslim Centre on 
Tuesday for the Smile!  
We’re happier 
together campaign.   
Several churches and 
many others attended 
which was much appreciated by our Muslim neighbours. 

 

Don’t forget to bring back your lent pot! 
 

Poplar Union are about to begin a series of free workshops: 
 

Mental Health & Wellbeing workshops, Fridays, 2-4pm (6 April - 22 
June)  
 

Over 60s Wellbeing Café, Mondays, 2-4pm, (9 April - 2 July) 
 

Crafts from Bangladesh, Wednesday, 11-12.30pm (9 May - 27 June) 
 

All workshops are free, welcoming and informal. Participants will have 
the chance to choose themes and ideas that are of interest to them, led 
by a group of artists/facilitators.  
 


